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Transit Update Notice Issued on: 
July 5, 2024 

 

Revised TTC service changes: Starting July 8 to the end of 2024 
*Content/timeline accurate at the time of printing 

 
Modification of 510 Spadina bus replacement on weekday afternoons 
 
Starting Monday, July 8, the TTC will modify the 510 bus replacement service on Spadina Avenue to 
improve reliability for customers navigating afternoon gridlock and congestion on the south end of the 
route.  
 
From 3 p.m. to 7 p.m., Monday to Friday (only), 510 Spadina buses will no longer operate on Spadina 
Avenue between Front Street West and Queen’s Quay West. During these hours, buses will instead turn 
left on Front Street and then right on Blue Jays Way, looping around back to Spadina Avenue to go north 
to Spadina Station. There will be no 510 Spadina service during these hours at stops on Spadina Avenue 
at Fort York Boulevard/Bremner Boulevard and at Queen’s Quay West 
 
During the afternoon rush hour, southbound bus operators will announce the turn, allowing customers to 
exit the bus and continue their journey south on foot. Customer service representatives and TTC 
supervisors will be available at the new stops and key locations in the area to assist with direction and with 
accommodating accessibility needs.  
 
New stop markers will be placed on the south side of Front Street East of Spadina Avenue to offload 
southbound customers and on the north side of Blue Jays Way east of Spadina Avenue for customers 
wanting to travel north. 

 
The TTC will continue to monitor route performance and is looking at other possible improvements and 
modifications.  
 
During this time, as alternatives to the 510 Spadina replacement bus, customers can opt for the 511 
Bathurst streetcar and Line 1 subway for north-south travel, which will connect them to east-west routes on 
College Street, Dundas Street West, Queen Street West and King Street West.  
 
Thank you for your patience as we work to improve transit infrastructure in Toronto.  
 

For further information 
Scan the QR code to visit ttc.ca or contact Paul Tran, Senior Community Liaison at 647-
461-5133, Paul.Tran@ttc.ca.  

For Mandarin/Cantonese inquiries, contact Mae Lee, Community Liaison at 647-457-3286.  

Spadina Avenue overhead wiring upgrades 
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